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PROVISIONAL BALLOT MEETING and CANVASS DAY 1:    

1)	 On Thursday, June 20, 2024, @10:08 a.m., the Electoral Board of King & Queen County met in the  
K&Q County Circuit Court Room, to review results reported on election night, Tuesday, June 18, 2024. 
In Attendance:  Stuart Swilley, Linda Culbreth, Martha E. Hart, GR Diane Klausen, & Deputy Registrar 
Kristy Creech. 

2)	 Upon review of ballots cast, K&Q County EB Chair, Stuart Swilley, announced	 	 	 	
	  no provisional votes were cast on Election Day, Tuesday, June 18, 2024. 

3)	 Canvass of results from Tuesday, June 18, 2024 Primary Election was reviewed.  	 	 	 	
	 All precinct results were called in and recorded correctly.   

4)	 A motion was made by EB Chair, Stuart Swilley, & seconded by EB Vice Chair, Linda Culbreth, to 	
	 conclude Day 1 of canvass, & to reconvene on Monday, June 24, 2024 @10:00 a.m., for post-election 	
	 canvass of results. 

5)	 There being no further business, Day 1 Canvass & Provisional Ballot Meeting for the 	 	 	
	 Tuesday,  June 18, 2024 Primary Election adjourned @11:30 a.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Martha Edwards Hart 
Secretary 
	  
 	  


